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Privatisation of ADHC run Group homes will cause unneccessary grief to Families, Clients
and Staff. A number of ADHC clients have had previous accomodation in NGO's which has
failed to meet their needs. Long serving staff of ADHC will find it stressful finding alternate
employment and many will suffer hardship financially. ADHC have given staff limited
information and no action plan on proposed implementation of privatisation. Clients will
have their lives disrupted by major changes and many will experience behavioural changes
and possible health issues as a result.
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